
 

SB2108 



 
 
 
 

LINDA LINGLE 
 GOVERNOR 

 
 

  
 
 

BARBARA E. ARASHIRO 
ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

 STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES 

HAWAII PUBLIC HOUSING AUTHORITY 
1002 NORTH SCHOOL STREET 

POST OFFICE BOX 17907 
Honolulu, Hawaii  96817 

 

 
EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT 

 
 
 
 

 
Statement of  
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February 17, 2010 1:30 P.M. 
Room 225, Hawaii State Capitol 

 
In consideration of 

S.B. 2108 
RELATING TO HOUSING 

 
The Hawaii Public Housing Authority (HPHA) opposes S.B. 2108, which would change the 
composition of the HPHA Board of Directors (Board) to require that 2 members, instead of 1, be 
persons directly assisted by public housing or Section 8. The current composition of the Board 
has worked well by reflecting a broad range of viewpoints and fields of expertise; this bill would 
not expand that range. 
 
Hawaii Revised Statutes §356D-3 requires that the 9 public members of the Board appointed by 
the Governor include at least one person assisted by HPHA’s programs, one advocate for low-
income or homeless persons, one advocate for disabled persons, and that there be members 
from Kauai, Honolulu, Maui and Hawaii counties. That set of requirements has produced a 
Board with members who have a variety of viewpoints and a wide range of expertise in matters 
vital to HPHA. In addition to the resident member and the low income/homeless advocate, the 
Board also receives the recommendations of the Resident Advisory Board, a group made up of 
residents of public and Section 8 housing, in matters related to the annual plans for HPHA. 
 
The interests of the people served by HPHA and the public in general are already well 
represented and well served by the varied membership requirements in statute; doubling the 
number in one category of representative would not improve the Board’s ability to carry out its 
statutory role. 
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sakamoto2 - Erin

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 4:39 PM
To: EDH Testimony
Cc: erinann815@aol.com
Subject: Testimony for SB2108 on 2/17/2010 1:30:00 PM

Testimony for EDH 2/17/2010 1:30:00 PM SB2108 
 
Conference room: 225 
Testifier position: support 
Testifier will be present: No 
Submitted by: erin rutherford 
Organization: Individual 
Address: 
Phone: 
E‐mail: erinann815@aol.com 
Submitted on: 2/16/2010 
 
Comments: 
We need more opinions, voices, and thoughts from those that are actually living in section 8 and know what it's like to be in public 
housing. their insight could be very valuable. 
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